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From: harry [harry@ddc.com.au]

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2006 2:54 AM
To: secretary

Subject: COT reports

In response to your request for comments, [ am deeply concerned that the CFTC would consider
discontinuing such a popular and insightful report. While the report may need modification, the number
and size of exemptions granted by the Commission would seem to demand more transparency, not less.
Certainly true hedgers should have their own category. In general, any modification must avoid
discontinuing, suspending, or delaying the Commitments reporting. And the Commission should take
precautions to implement report changes in such a way as to maintain continuity with historical data.
Finally, I would request that if the Commission should decide to make changes that could negatively
affect the continuation, continuity, or promptness of the COT report, that it submit such proposed
changes for further specific public comment.
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